From: Aimery de Malet Roquefort <G

Sent: 01 August 2022 13:01
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Re: Application 2022/2445/P

Dear Sir/Madam,:
Re: Planning Application 2022/2445/P

We wish to also object to this specific planning request. Whilst we have no issues with our neighbours increasing the
size of their home and carrying out the existing works that have already been approved by Camden, the addition of
a balcony with clear views to both sides will definitely negatively impact ours and our other || NEGEE

At the moment the current configuration of Fairfax Place affords all residents a |}l 2nd the addition of a
balcony will afford | -5 <!l as our neighbours courtyards. In addition to this, we also don’t

want to see our neighbours GGG | the pandemic has taught us anything, the

increased needs of respecting each other’s [JJjjj has become paramount.

I should stress that overall we are overall in favour of the works being carried out by our neighbour, however this
should not be at the cost of reducing our privacy, and this request clearly does not pass the basic privacy test.
Nobody else in the mews has been granted such a request, and setting this precedent would be dangerous.

Sincerely,

29 Fairfax Place, NW6 4EJ
(Please redact as required)



